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Dear Mr Warner
Transcript of Evidence — 2015/16 Budget Estimates Hearing

| wish to inform the Committee of incorrect factual information that | inadvertently
provided at the 25 June 2015 hearing for the Department of Transport.

The information relates to a response | gave on the number of Multi-Purpose Taxi
(MPT) plates and is contained on page 12 of the attached transcript of evidence. In my
evidence, | stated that:

“...In terms of the number of multi-purpose taxi plates, there are three
categories: restricted hours for peak period sedans, 370; restricted hours for
peak period vans is 40; and restricted-area taxis, which is Swan and
Kalamunda, is 16. These are the numbers of MPT plates that match our
revenue estimates for the 2015-16 Budget.”

Whilst those numbers are correct, the categories | referred to are not categories of
MPTs. The number of MPT plates currently in operation is 110 in the metropolitan area
and 37 in regional areas.

| apologise for the error.

Yours sincerely

raeme Doyle
Managing Director Policy, Planning and Investment

3 July 2015
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